Proclamation

PBealthcare Support Serbices
Recoguition Peek

WHEREAS those who provide healthcare support services are vital to the day-to-day
operation of the healthcare system in Nova Scotia; and

WHEREAS these indispensable personnel can be found throughout our healthcare
system performing a wide range of essential duties and tasks; and

WHEREAS the Province of Nova Scotia recognizes the outstanding efforts of our
healthcare support services team members whose critical services support
the health and well-being of Nova Scotians.

THEREFORE I, Tim Houston, Premier of Nova Scotia, do hereby proclaim October 17, 2022
to October 21, 2022 to be “Healthcare Support Services Recognition Week” in the
Province of Nova Scotia.

Honourable Tim Houston, M.L.A.
Premier of Nova Scotia

Sig d at Halifax, Nova con'a




